DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
September 25, 2008

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:09 PM.

Members present: 28; Guests present: None; New members tonight: None

Coin Shows

Denver Expo 10/31/08-11/03/08
Front Range Coin Club 10/04/08 & 10/05/08
Greeley Coin Club 10/11/08

Pueblo Coin Show 10/18/08

New Business
Chuck Mitton donated three quarter boards and several books to the club.,

Next month tom Oliver will have a mystery coin auction.

Treasurer’s Report

Financial information not shown in on-
line minutes - Club members can
check with the Secretary if further
information is needed.

‘Tom Oliver announced that Chuck D’Ambra will be moving out of state and the club will have to find a new Web
site in the near future. We will check with the ANA to see if they can assist us. John Dean will do some checking
on this for us.

Howard Hinsey still has some silver and bronze medals from the 2006 ANA show in Denver. He thinks we
should reduce our prices on these to try to sell them and raise some money for the club. A motion was made to
lower the original prices which were $35.00 for the silver medal and $12.00 for the bronze medal as well as a
medal pair price of $42.00 to a new discounted price of just $25.00 for the pair. If silver prices continue to
decline, we may even lower this price.

Bob Bair told us an interesting story about silver dollars which took place in 1963 about two collectors searching
bank bags for 1893-S dollars.

Program

James Taylor, Owner and CEO of ANACS, gave a talk about slabbing and coin grading. James took over
ANACS on 12/21/2007.

James was formerly associated with ICG as an officer and an original founding memper. James explained the
process of how coins are received, reviewed, graded, authenticated and attributed, slabbed and returned to the
customers.

John Dean called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:35FM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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